
                         Ladybridge Primary School - Governor’s Impact Statement – Autumn Term 2018. 

The purpose of the Governor Impact statement is to show all stakeholders of Ladybridge Primary school the activities the Governing 

Board has undertaken and the impact of these activities over each term.   

                             Governor activities                                                                                              Impact of activity 

 
Governors were involved in discussions to understand the new 
wider curriculum. 
 
 

 

Governors have a better understanding of the new structure of this 

curriculum and how subjects are being taught and the new way 

pupils are learning. 

 
Governors have been involved in discussions on recent large 
expenditures for the school. 
 

 
This is a way for governors to check and challenge the budgetary 
needs and get the best value for major purchases. 

 
Governors reviewed the progress of reading and the pupils work 
books. 
 

 
Governors now know what plans are being used to improve 
reading and how books are monitored by teachers and how this 
supports children to progress.  
 

 

                           


